
Hello! My name is Natalie Irwin, and I am so excited to be your child's 1st-grade teacher this
year! This year will be full of learning, creativity, discovery, and fun! 1st grade is a special
time for children to grow and try new things. My goal is to encourage your child to
experience new tasks, make new friends, and develop a love of learning!

This is my 5th year at Littleton Public Schools and my 9th year as an educator. I graduated
with my teaching degree in Early Childhood Education from the Metropolitan State
University of Denver and my graduate degree in Early Childhood Education from Grand
Canyon University. I am also trained in the Orton-Gillingham Approach for reading
instruction and intervention.

I was born and raised in Kansas. I have lived in Colorado for 23 years. I am married to my
wonderful husband, Matt, and have 3 girls who all attend various LPS schools.. We are very
active and love to be outdoors. We have 3 pets, a cat and 2 dogs. We are sports fans and
love to cheer on the Colorado Avalanche and Colorado Rockies!

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me anytime at:

nirwin@lps.k12.co.us
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